
By The Message Staff

Visitors to the Diocese of Evansville
Catholic Center in Evansville will
notice several new statues of Our Lord,

New saint statues
adorn Catholic
Center campus
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By MEGAN ERBACHER
The Message editor

Memorial Hospital and Healthcare
Center in Jasper hosted the 2024
Diocese of Evansville White Mass in
their chapel Oct. 25 for healthcare
professionals and caregivers.

Bishop Joseph M. Siegel celebrated
this year’s White Mass. 

Concelebrants of the Mass included
Father John Brosmer, pastor of St.
Joseph Parish in Jasper and Dean of
the East Deanery; Father Ron Kreilein,
pastor of St. Bernard Parish in
Rockport and St. Martin I Parish in

Chrisney; Father Jeffrey Read, pastor
of Holy Family Parish in Jasper; and
Father Simon Natha, pastor of St.
Isidore the Farmer Parish in Celestine.

Deacon Gary Keepes assisted, and
Diocesan Director of Worship Matt

Annual White Mass recognizes
healthcare professionals, caregivers

By JOHN ROHLF
The Message assistant editor

The Diocese of Evansville
celebrated the renovation of
the former convent on the
Sacred Heart property, which
will now house first-year
seminarians in the diocese. 

Residents of the Diocese of
Evansville’s House of
Formation and House of
Discernment will both be
housed on the Sacred Heart
Campus, which is part of St.
Boniface Parish and located
along the 2700 block of West

Diocese celebrates completion of
Sacred Heart convent renovation

See MASS, page 7

See VOCATIONS, page 8

The Message photo by Megan Erbacher
Medical professionals gather in the chapel of Memorial Hospital and Healthcare Center in Jasper for the annual Dio-
cese of Evansville White Mass, which is celebrated on or near the Oct. 18 Feast of St. Luke, patron of healthcare profes-
sionals.

The Message photo by John Rohlf
Bishop Joseph M. Siegel speaks to attendees during the cele-
bration of the completion of the Sacred Heart convent reno-
vation. The former convent will now serve as the House of
Formation for first-year seminarians in the diocese.

See STATUES, page 2
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Christ the King

Vocations Appreciation Dinner 

The Message photo by John Rohlf 
The Knights of Columbus councils from Dubois
and Spencer counties sponsored the annual priests,
deacons and religious vocations appreciation dinner
Oct. 29 at the Huntingburg Events Center. Daniel
Schachle, pictured above, served as the special guest
and keynote speaker for the event. The Message will
provide full coverage of the event in the Nov. 8 issue.


